
From: Darrell Alford
To: Marvin "Marc" E. Collins
Cc: Jose Cabanas; Joseph Vindigni; Toni Womack
Subject: Fire Commission Application
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 9:28:59 AM

Town Manager Collins,
 
Good morning and I hope this email finds you well on a Monday.  Thank you for your
willingness to serve on the Fire Commission in the Town Manager Representative
position.  This is a two year term, and you will serve year one as an alternate to Kip
Padgett and year 2 you will serve as a primary.  This allows you a full year to become
familiar with the commission as we only meet quarterly.  Meetings are the 2nd

Thursday of January, April, July and October.  We meet at the Wake County
Emergency Services Center at 6pm and we do provide a light meal at 5:30pm for this
meeting.  This is an advisory committee for the Wake Board of Commissioners and is
generally a county staff heavy led meeting.  Please see the link below and fill out the
application that is sent to the Board of Commissioners for approval.  Once again
Thank You and we look for ward to working with you on this and other topics with the
Town of Wendell in the future.  Please let me know if you have any questions or
concerns.
 
 
https://wake.granicus.com/boards/w/8bc7717201bf9455
 
 
 
Darrell Alford
Director
Wake County Government
Fire Services & Emergency Management
darrell.alford@wake.gov
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile | 919.856.6236 fax
331 S. McDowell St, P.O. Box 550, Raleigh N.C. 27602
wake.gov
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